
Complaint against EU authorisation of GM soybeans

Several organisations such as the European Network of Scientists for Social and Environmental
Responsibility (ENSSER) are filing a complaint against a decision of the EU Commission to authorise a
new genetically engineered Monsanto soybean. The soybeans will be mostly sold and grown in Brazil
under the brand name Intacta, the harvest will be imported to the EU for use in food and feed.

The new genetically engineered soybean expresses an insecticidal protein and is resistant to the
herbicide glyphosate, commonly known as Roundup.  The EU gave permission for use of the soybeans in
food and feed at end of June. However, the European Food Safety Authority EFSA has not carried out the
risk assessments for this product in the way as legally required. This is evident from a technical dossier
compiled by Testbiotech and from a legal dossier that will be filed to the Commission.

View the original article here: Complaint against EU authorisation of GM soybeans with stacked 
genes
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